
 
 

 
Dear Friends and Family, 
 
My dance studio is participating in a pajama and book drive as our winter service 
project this year.  We are collecting new pajamas and books for children in our 
community.  We need your help! Please help me reach my goal to contribute to this 
worthwhile cause by getting involved!   
 
You can help me by donating:  

• New pajamas in all sizes (preemie to adult) 
• New books for all ages  

 
I can also accept monetary donations that will be used to purchase more pajamas! 
Send donations through Venmo to @danceforlife and include my name in the memo!  
 
Pease drop donations off at my house by Thursday, December 8, 2021. If you'd like 
me to pick up your donation, call my mom to make arrangements:  
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All proceeds from will be donated to the Utah Foster Care Foundation and other local 
children in need.  
 
Thank you so much for supporting me in a great cause, together we can make a 
difference! 
 
 
Sincerely, 


